## March 17, 2008

## **Memorandum to the Faculty**

From: Committee on Academic Priorities (CAP) & Curriculum Committee (CC)

**Subject**: CAP & CC sponsored plan for initiating a comprehensive curriculum review to be conducted in conjunction with Bryn Mawr College's Middle States Review.

continued and future success of the College as a select liberal ar

**Provost:** Kim Cassidy and the **Undergraduate Dean:** Karen Tidmarsh will serve as Administration members of this work group.

The *Joint Curriculum Work Group* will begin its task in May 2008 and it is expected that the review process will continue into AY 2009-2010, corresponding with the *Middle States Review* period. CAP and the CC will provide the faculty with periodic updates as this initiative moves forward.

Thank you for your support.

Ignacio Gallup-Diaz, Chair of the CC

Jim Martin, Chair of CAP